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FEDERAL RESERVE BANK 

OF NEW YORK 

Auditing Department 
[ Circular No. 268 ] 
[ March 31, 1920 J 

Information for Examining Committees 

of Banking Institutions 

To each Bank and Trust Company in the 
Second Federal Reserve District, 

D E A R SIRS : We often receive requests from examining committees 

of banks and trust companies, the members of which may not be known 

personally to us, asking for information concerning securities held by us 

for the accounts of their respective institutions. Inasmuch as it is our 

desire to return this information as promptly as possible and at the same 

time to give all possible protection against such information falling into 

the hands of unauthorized persons, we should appreciate it if you would 

kindly furnish us with the names of the members of your examining com­

mittee each time an examination is begun, addressing such letters to the 

Auditing Department of this bank. 

Yours very truly, 

P I E R R E JAY, 

Chairman. 
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